
Summary of Meeting April 14th. 

 QandA with Cathy McGowan confirmed for May 19th, Senior Citizen’s, 7:30 pm. 

 May Alpine Shire council meeting confirmed for Tuesday, May 3rd, 7 pm. Community to be 

notified and asked to attend and see how Council works and to ask any questions either by 

sending a Question on Notice to info@alpineshire.vic.gov.au or asking it from the floor. 

 Project work on the West Kiewa River to commence Monday, April 18th. This will be mechanical 

work starting on the western bank and will be cleaned up by the Green Army later in the year. 

There are many invasive species along the river and many are being grown in home gardens – the 

most common examples are box elder and privet. If these were removed from gardens there 

would not be such a devastating spread of seeds into the waterways. 

 The park adjacent to the Swimming Pool, where the Australia Day service is held, does not have a 

name. Residents are asked to suggest possibilities by emailing their name and suggestion to 

info@ukvcommunity.org.au 

 The committee will be contacting the Shire to ask if there is any way in which it can avoid towns 

competing with one another by running major events at the same time eg Bright Autumn Festival 

Gala Day on at the same time as Mt.Beauty Music Festival. 
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